January 28, 2018

Weekly Navo Band Newsletter for Beginner Band:

We had some wonderful posters turned in for our instrument poster project! I will be taking some to each elementary school this week for the music teacher to hang in their music classroom for the elementary students to see (especially those  $5^{th}$  graders).

The beginner classes are still working really hard on learning our scales! Percussion students are also learning their music for the percussion concert in March. We are available some days before or after school for extra help. Students can also ask to come in on our two study hall days in advisory for extra help. Students need to communicate with one of us ahead of time to make sure we are available and to make sure they receive a pass to come to the band hall for extra help/practice.

If you are interested in private lessons, please let me know. We have some wonderful teachers who come to Navo and give private lessons. Check our band website under private lessons for more information.

If you haven't liked our Navo facebook or twitter page, you should! Click the links below for more info.

## **Upcoming dates for Beginner Band**

## MARCH

- **Saturday, March 3** Dress Rehearsal for BHS Cluster Percussion Bash at Braswell HS (Beginner Class involved)
- **Friday, March 9** BHS Percussion Bash Performance (Beginner Class Performing)

## APRIL

- **Tuesday, April 10** Beginner Band Rehearsal afterschool 3:45-4:45pm
- Wednesday, April 11 Beginner Band Rehearsal afterschool 3:45-4:45pm
- Thursday, April 12 Sandy Lake FunFest Band Contest (all day @Sandy Lake Park Band T-Shirt and Jeans)

## MAY

- Thursday, May 3 Beginner Band Rehearsal afterschool 3:45-4:45pm
- **Friday, May 4** Spring Concert at Braswell (Sunday Best Attire)
- May TBA Solo/Ensemble Contest

Sincerely,
Mrs. Anderson
www.navoband.org
www.facebook.com/navomsband
www.twitter.com/navoband